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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you have a super half term break, please upload your  

adventures on to Tapestry. 

Letters and Sounds 

 

With your child please search at 

home for an object to bring in for 

the sound tray.  It is very  

important that your child knows 

what they have brought in! Please 

explain to your child that there are 

not many words that start with 

the letter x, but it does come at the 

end or in the middle of words.  If 

you can’t find an object, your child 

could bring in a picture they have 

drawn.  Please bring in an object/

picture with the sound on the fol-

lowing  

mornings… 

Monday– v 

Tuesday– w 

Wednesday–x 

Thursday– y 
 

(eg. vegetables, water, box, yo-yo) 

Forest School Groups are Changing 

 

Forest School is a fantastic  

opportunity for your child to  

develop new skills and connect with 

the natural world in a safe and  

controlled environment.  For a  

Forest School session your child will 

not need to wear their school  

uniform.  We would like the  

children to come to school wearing 

clothes that are suitable for the 

weather that you do not mind  

getting dirty.  A tracksuit and welly 

boots would be perfect.  Please 

check the list below for your child’s 

name.   

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Every Monday next 

half term 

 

Every Thursday next 

half term  

 

Layton  

Leah  

Leo  

Lily  

Logan E 

Logan F 

Madison  

Maisy  

Malaika  

Scarlett  

Tayla  

Tilly  

Toby N 

Tyler  

Zayn  

Jesse  
Kaelan  
Logan R 
Marnie  
Mia-Rose  
Oscar H 
River  
Ruben  
Tommy  
Tula  
Jacob  

Annabella  
Ashton  
Benjamin  
Cooper   

Half Term  

Over the half term please find as 

many different ways for your child to 

write their name and other words (eg 

in sand, paint and sticks etc).  Please 

log on to Bug Club and explore the 

games and books online.  Encourage 

your child to look out for numbers 

within the environment and talk 

about what they mean. 


